Minutes of the January 8, 2023 Friday, Quarterly Meeting of the District of Powers Lake
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
Roll Call: Neal Kuhn, Ken Vesely, Judy Jooss, Jim Michels, Bob Stoll and Lou Manfredini were present. Dave Anstett was absent.
Approval of October 14, 2022 meeting minutes:  Ken made a motion to approve the October 14, 2022 minutes.  Lou seconded. Motion approved.
Municipalities:
Town of Randall {TOR} {RTB): 
Bob Stoll is retiring in 2023. Neal thanked Bob for his service to the RTB and DPL. He thanked him for all he has done in that time. This relationship has come a long way.
The position of Water Patrol Chief and Enforcement Officer is available since Tom Huffine is retiring also. Ads will be run for this position and also for water patrol officers.
Judy reported that the Lakes and Rivers Convention will be in Stephens Point, WI at the Hilton Inn April 19th-21st. Early registration is recommended to obtain reservations on site.
Treasurer’s Report 
10/11/2022 to 12/31/2022:
$ 12,677.06 = Beginning Balance Nonprofit Checking
$   2,522.47 = Receipts
$   2,934.97= Disbursements
$ 12.264.56 = Ending Balance Nonprofit Checking Available

$ 13,463.38 = Total Money Market
$      406.50 = AIS-BCS Money Market Portion
$ 13,056.88 = Wetland Money Market Portion
$ 25,727.94 = Total Cash
Bob made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report, Neal seconded. Motion carried.
Watershed Management
Lake Level
Hay and Associates have completed the drone survey of the wetland and a report will follow. Full lake ice on occurred on December 22, 2022. Ice depth was up to 8” but with warm weather is now 4-5”.
Aquatic Plant Management
The post-treatment survey showed a negligible amount of invasive species. After we receive the report, the board can discuss future treatment schedules.
Website
Ken has website up to date for 2022. Jim has archival data as does Ken who received boxes from the DNR. A discussion followed about archival storage. In the spring, the board can gather and go thru materials. Jim suggested we update the DPL Directory.
A Clean Boats/Clean Waters grant has been applied for in 2023.
Citizen Comments
Nancy Kemp said she has a source for information on road salt treatment impact on lakes and will pass that information to Nancy M. We can include in newsletter just as we include zero phosphorous information for residents.
A discussion was held regarding wake surfing/ballast boat usage since a conservation group is seeking a DNR ban on some lakes depending on size. Discussion included current laws, rules and practices by residents and locals using the center area of the lake. Neal will attend the RTB meeting this Thursday. He is still looking for a photo to show bottom being churned up to use as a “Don’t Be That Guy” addition to Common Sense.
January Quarterly Meeting Date:
The next meeting is scheduled for April 14, 2023 at 5 p.m. at Randall Town Hall.
Adjournment: 
Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Neal seconded. Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm








































